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About Me
Hello, my name is Ms. Eliza and I
am a musical story-teller! I have
my masters in opera and have
been a private music instructor
for 7 years. My favorite way to
share music is through story-
telling and live music
programming. I sing and play the
ukulele and piano. I love
collaborating to bring free and
affordable arts programming to
communities across the U.S. 
I currently offer two types of
programming designed for public
spaces.

 Eliza Escalante, M.M.

Mini- Recital

Contact Info

Story-hour
Songs

Length: 50 minutes
Audience: Children, 3-12 years

Learn songs and rhymes and move
your body during an interactive
story-hour centered around a book
or story.
 

Here are all the ways you can
contact me:

elizapescalante@gmail.com
elizapescalante.com

Length: 35 minutes
Audience: All ages

Enjoy a bite sized program
centered around a theme.

Pricing
Mini Recital: $75 - $150
Story-Hour Song: $150 - $200
Travel Stipend: $0.65/mile



Arts programming should not be cost
prohibitive. Please contact me if you

need financial accommodations!


